Saint Ephrem said, “In her, God spun a garment with which to save us.”
The Knights of Columbus would like to share their appreciation for those who came out for the Fish Fry, we ended up selling out of fish!  Thank you for your support!
Thank you to everyone who helped clean up this morning (Saturday).  Also, we would like to say a special thank you to Mario Hoyos, who brings free food to the church for all to enjoy.  Please like us on Facebook for those announcements and invite anyone to come.  A lot of the time, we find out the night before so watch for those posts!   
We will have Holy Thursday bilingual mass April 1st at 8:00 pm.  There will be adoration until 10:30 pm closing with night prayer.
On Friday April 2nd at 2pm there will be Stations of the Cross outside, followed by the Bilingual Mass at 3pm for Good Friday.

On April 3rd, Holy Saturday, there will be morning mass at 10am with the blessing of the food
For Easter Vigil, there will be an English mass at 8pm starting with fire outside.  
We will have one bilingual mass on Easter Sunday, April 4th, at 11am.  
We encourage everyone to bring their bells to both Easter masses.
Have a wonderful week! 


